

LB 3 E8 HKI 20-21

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

Question 9: A. causeded B. promiseded C. increaseded D. practiceded

Question 10: A. rough B. enough C. laugh D. though

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

Question 11: A. procession B. politician C. companion D. historian

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Question 12: My dad doesn't mind _____ my mom from work every day.

A. pick up B. picked up C. picking up D. picks up

Question 13: Laura fell asleep during the lesson _____ she was tired.

A. so B. but C. because D. therefore

Question 14: We will start our trip _____ 6 o'clock _____ the morning.

A. in / in B. at / in C. in / at D. at / at

Question 15: It is in the city than it is in the country.

A. noisily B. more noisier C. noisier D. noisy

Question 16: I often eat sticky rice, but I don't know cook it.

A. how to B. what to C. how D. what

Question 17: You should _____ information about a custom or tradition.

A. finds B. found C. finding D. find

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

Question 18: Country folk are more friendly than city folk.

A.farmer B.worker C.people D.children

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

Question 19: It is difficult to persuade young people to keep the traditional way of life.

A.easy B. modern C.noisy D.boring

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

Question 20: There used to be a movie theater here but it closes a long time ago.

A.closes B.a C.used to D.but

Question 21: This house is more spacious as that white house I bought last year.

A.is B.bought C.last year D.as

Question 22: Do you mind to speak to John to ask him to help us.

A.to ask B. to speak C. us D. to help

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

Lan is excited(23).....the interesting activities she is going to do. The Y&Y is having a plan to help the community. She will participate in its recycling program. In this program, she will(24)glass, used paper and empty cans. Then she will send them for.....(25)..... She hopes she can save(26)..... resources and raise some money for her school Y&Y in these activities. She also thinks about participating in either planting trees and flowers or helping the street children. It is interesting, isn't it ?

Question 23: A.for B.of C.with D. about

Question 24: A. collect B. to collect C.collected D.collecting

Question 25: A.to recycle B.recycle C. recycling D.recycles

Question 26: A.nature B. natural C.naturally D.naturalize

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

"Li xi" is an important part in Vietnam's customs of Tet Festival, especially with children. It is a small amount of money that can bring good fortune to the upcoming year. However, "li xi" is not limited only on the first day, but can even last to the 9th or 10th day of Tet Festival, and given when the adults first met the kids. Besides the money, the tiny red envelope also has its own meaning. It represents the secrecy and privacy to avoid comparison as adults want children to regard the money as the gift of New Year, instead of being jealous of receiving less than other kids. The red color, the most popular color appearing in Vietnamese festivals, signifies the prosperity and great luck according to Asian's beliefs. In the morning of the first day of Lunar New Year, children and parents will visit grandparents' home, wishing for a happy new year and great health, showing respect and gratitude, and giving gifts. After that, it is grandparents and adults' turn to give children lucky money to welcome their new age.

27. By whom is the custom loved most?

- A. children B. rich people C. poor people D. adults

28. For how long can the custom be applied?

- A. for one day B. for four days C. for six days D. for ten days

29. Will children and parents visit grandparents' home at Tet?

- A. Yes, they will. B. No, they won't. C. Yes, they do. D. No, they don't.

30. Why do adults give "li xi" to children?

- A. to encourage them B. to make them happy
C. To welcome their new age D. to show their love

Section B (2,0 points)

I. Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it. Write your answers on your answer sheet. (0,5 point)

Question1: English is more difficult than math.

=>Math is not _____.

Question 2: I get a lot of pleasure from reading cookery books.

=>I enjoy _____.